
From: Taylor, Richele
To: David Stringer <HR@rcrc.state.sc.us>

Date: 12/16/2016 5:21:52 PM
Subject: RE: Executive Order

David, 
 

I don't know the timeframes for new appointments. The delegation handles the nominations. I know 
they met yesterday. Sorry that is not more helpful! You can contact a member of the delegation and 
they may have a timeframe. 
 

Richele 
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: David Stringer [mailto:HR@rcrc.state.sc.us] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2016 3:08 PM
 
To: Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov>
 
Subject: RE: Executive Order
 

E-mailed directly to them and following up with a phone call.
 

Do you have a timeframe for new Board appointments?
 

David
 
________________________________________
 
From: Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov>
 
Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2016 3:03:01 PM
 
To: David Stringer
 
Subject: RE: Executive Order
 

Thank you.
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: David Stringer [mailto:HR@rcrc.state.sc.us]
 
Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2016 2:54 PM
 
To: Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov>
 
Subject: RE: Executive Order
 

Richele,
 

Okay, I will pass this on to Ms. Green, Ms. Mickens and Mr. Clark immediately.
 

David
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Taylor, Richele [mailto:RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov]
 
Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2016 2:35 PM
 

mailto:Taylor,%20Richele
mailto:HR@rcrc.state.sc.us


To: RCRC Board; David Stringer
 
Subject: Executive Order
 

To the Board and David,
 

Attached is the Executive Order regarding the results of the Opportunity to be Heard.
 

Regards,
 

Richele
 

Richele K. Taylor
 
Chief Legal Counsel
 
Office of the Governor
 
O: 803-734-8465
 
C: 803-231-9763
 
It's a great day in South Carolina
 


